
 

 

PO.BOX 3442, Tel: 06 7436650, Fax : 06 7436650, AJMAN, UAE 

CD.NO.069/21                                                                      DATE: 25/02/21 

 

Introduction of Urdu as a Second Language for Grades 1 to 7 Online 

Dear Parent,  
 

With immense pleasure we would like to inform you that Urdu will now be offered as a Second 

Language for Grades 1 to 7 for the Academic Year 2021- 2022 online.  Students currently 

taking other Second Languages will also have an option to change their Second Language to Urdu 

from the New Academic Year.  

An Accelerated Curriculum Programme and additional mentoring sessions will be arranged by the 

school to help the students be at par with the expected Grade Level curriculum standards in Urdu. 

Additional parental support is expected and an undertaking form must be submitted to the School 

during the parental sessions.  

Parents who wish to change the second language option to Urdu for their children for the next 

academic year starting in April 2021, are requested to fill in the Form attached along with it and 

send it to the respective Class Teachers on or before 10
th

 March 2021.  

Thank you for your continuous support and co-operation. 

Warm regards, 

 

Principal  

S. J. Jacob  

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

To Be Filled By The Parent 

 

Name of the Student:    …………………………………………………………. 

Class: ………          Div:     ……. 

Second Language changed from ..............................................  to URDU. 

Name of the Parent: ………………………………        Signature: …………………  

Contact No: …………………….….. 

 


